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Heanor Running Club Juniors – Return to training at Rutland Sports Park

Following a risk assessment carried out at Rutland Sports Park it has been deemed to be safe to return to training at the track taking in to account a number of COVID-19 safety measures in addition to the usual expected code of conduct.
Athletes and parents/carers must only arrive at their allotted time and observe strict social distancing at all times.

Athletes are asked to use toilets before they arrive to avoid using the leisure centre facilities where possible.
Strict hand washing and sanitising must be observed. Use any available hand sanitiser at the leisure centre or bring your own. Hand sanitiser should be used before the session upon arrival and afterwards after the session.

All athletes and parents/carers must register when they arrive for track and trace purposes.

Parents/carers can watch from the stand but only if this is necessary.

There must be no spitting or clearing of nostrils during the session or anywhere at the leisure centre.
If there are any injuries during the session, a trained first aider from the leisure centre will attend wearing appropriate PPE until the responsible adult or emergency services arrive.

Thanks for your understanding and co-operation

Heanor Running Club Committee

